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American Bittersweet 
—a native alternative!  

The easiest way to differentiate 
American Bittersweet from its 

invasive counterpart is by the fruit, 
which will only be present on the end 

of the stems!  

Recognizing Local Populations of Round-leaf Bittersweet 

Round Leaf Bittersweet: Leaves can be highly variable in shape and come to a point (left), Berries are red with bright 
yellow fruit capsules that remain on throughout the winter (right) 

Extensive Round-leaf Bittersweet infestation. 



Start-up On a Cost Share Program 

WRISC is Hiring!  



On the Lookout in 2024

   

This fall, WRISC finalized our updated Priority Invasive Species List! The 

list includes our “Top 5s” for several categories, including terrestrial, 

aquatic, and early detection for both. Our crews will be on the lookout 

for these species (and more) in 2024!  

Check out the quick list of these priority species in the graphics to the 

left, or visit our website for detailed species profiles on each priority 

invasive species listed, as well as our entire prioritization list!   

www.wrisc.org/priority-invasive-species  
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